
Mark your calendars for this year’s Neighborhood Watch 
Annual meeting: Sunday, November 17, from 1–3pm

Join us at the Palos Verdes Golf Club for a fun agenda that includes special guest 
comedian Byron Walls; Laughter is the Best Weapon, our photo contest winners 
and celebrating the 2013 accomplishments of Neighborhood Watch! The agenda 
will also include viewing an informative Documentary on AB 109 (Early Prison 
Release) followed by Q&A with PVE PD Officer Tomlins. We will recognize our 2013 
NW contributors and elect our 2013 Board so be there for a fun and informative 
afternoon with friends and neighbors. RSVP to mmccullough@pvestates.org.

Chief John Eberhard 
Reflects on NW  

As I reflect back on my nearly thirty years 
working for the City, I can honestly say that 
I’ve seen my fair share of change. However, 
the one constant through the years has been 
the Neighborhood Watch program and their 
relationship with the police department. In the 
wake of AB109 (Public Safety Realignment), 
I encourage everyone to stay vigilant and 
continue to be the extra eyes and ears of 
the department so that PVE can continue to 
be ranked as one of the safest cities in the 
country. As I leave, I wish to thank all of you 
who so generously donate your time to help 
us achieve this goal. Thank you!
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Fair: October 25, 2013

PVE-CARES Senior Health  
Fair will be held at the 
Neighborhood Church from 
10am to 1pm on Friday, 
October 25. The fair offers 
free flu shots for seniors, other medical 
screenings, a sampling of local resources 
available for seniors, and drawings for prizes.

On Tuesday, August 6, the PVE Police 
Department, Los Angeles County Fire Department 
Station 2, PVE Neighborhood Watch and city 
officials joined 13 block parties with an estimated 
500 residents coming outside to meet on front 
lawns and parks throughout the city.  

Celebrating its 30th year, National Night 
Out is an annual effort to promote community 
involvement in crime prevention. It’s a time to 
meet and bond with neighbors as well as law 
enforcement, fire personnel and city officials.  
It also sends a message to criminals that 
neighborhoods are organized and fighting back. 

There were two caravans that included 
Mayor Jim Goodhart, Mayor Pro Tem Ellen 
Perkins and City Council members George 
Bird, Rosemary Humphrey and John Rea, 
along with City Manager Anton Dahlerbruch, 
police and fire officials, special guest crime 
dog Officer McGruff and PVE-CARES’ Rob 
Blee, Neighborhood Watch President Karen 
Logan and Editor, Kay Haggard.   

Because caravan stops are limited, 
plan ahead for your 2014 NNO Block 
Party. Contact Officer McCullough at 
mmccullough@pvestates.org

Enjoy more photos of 2013 National Night Out on page 2 and at www.pvenw.org

Congratulations to Tory Todaro, winner 
of the “My Neighborhood” photo contest. 
Her image of son, William (age 3-1/2), 
was taken at the PVE Independence Day 
Picnic and captures the spirit of  the theme.
Tory writes, “PVE means bike parades and 
puppet shows on the 4th of July”. As the 
winner, Tory receives $100 cash from PVE 
Neighborhood Watch. 

Honorable Mention images from “My 
Neighborhood”, along with next years’ 
themed contest can be found on page 3.







  

Area Coordinator Reports

MONTEMALAGA  Position Open

The Neighborhood Watch Board would 
like thank Paula Van Adelsberg who provided 
outstanding leadership as Area Coordinator for 
Montemalaga the first part of the year. It was 
through Paula’s commitment and enthusiasm 
for PVE NW that she successfully added a 
number of Block Captains as well as members, 
and coordinated a very successful Block 
Captain event. And although stepping down 
in her role as Area Coordinator, we know she 
continues to support NW. Thanks Paula!

With the great momentum in Montemalaga 
we would love to keep the NW spirit going, 
and we need you. If you are interested in 
supporting your neighborhood by becoming 
a Block Captain or Area Coordinator, please 
contact Community Relations Officer Marcelle 
McCullough at 310-378-4211 Ext. 2121 to 
find out more.  

MARCELLE  mmccullough@pvestates.org

NW Treasurer’s Report by Ron Sears 

Your Neighborhood Watch operates as a Small Tax Exempt Organization for States and Federal tax purposes. Financial 
data is reported monthly to the NW President and Board of Directors and to Members at our Annual Meeting. Income for 
NW is derived solely from membership dues and additional contributions many of you make which has the organization 
in good financial condition. Major expenses are for the design, printing and mailing of our twice a year Newsletter, the 
National Night Out Block Parties (13 this year) and this year enhancements to the NW website www.pvenw.org. Dues of 
$5 can be mailed to P.O. Box 925, PVE, CA 90274. 

LUNADA BAY EAST Carolyn Lizdenis

I hope everyone had a safe summer!  Now 
that summer has ended, people are getting 
back into their regular routines.  Right now is 
a great time to get to know your neighbors’ 
common practices. With many new families 
having moved into our neighborhoods over 
the past few months, different people and 
cars will be around. I encourage everyone 
to be cognizant of everyone’s schedules 
and the vehicles that are commonly in your 
area.  This attention to detail could mean 
identifying a crime before it is committed. 
We all need to help our police department. 
They can’t be everywhere all the time. They, 
and all of us in beautiful and safe PVE, need 
your help to keep it that way. As your Area 
Coordinator, please feel free to contact me at 
any time. Telephone: 310-308-9299 or email: 
Teamdonate.re@cox.net

 
CAROLYN LIZDENIS Teamdonate.re@cox.net 

MALAGA COVE Margo Greenberg

National Night Out had a great turnout-- 
13 gatherings in all--two of which were held 
in Malaga Cove. Thank you to The Friedrichs, 
Cheryl Kohr, Joan Ernster and Elaine Bohner 
for hosting these successful events offering 
neighbors a chance to meet and learn about 
the many programs available in PVE. Police, 
Fire, city officials and Officer McGruff made 
the rounds, visiting each and every party.

The NW Board and Block Captains have 
worked hard to involve the community in home 
and personal safety education, deterring crime 
and looking out for one another. Although 
there are more than 60 Block Captains in 
PVE, many blocks are still without one. Join 
NW for only $5 a year. Receive weekly crime 
updates, invitations to city events such as 
disaster preparedness. Be a good neighbor, 
and report anything suspicious. 

MARGO GREENBERG lomagreen@cox.net

LUNADA BAY WEST Position Open

Recent Crime Reports show an increase in 
home burglary in neighboring cities. We are 
not immune and need your help. We need 
an Area Coordinator to work with the Police 
Department and the NW Board to support 
our Block Captains in Lunada Bay West. If 
you have leadership skills, know many of your 
own neighbors and want to ensure a safer 
community, contact Community Relations 
Officer Marcelle McCullough at 310-378-4211.

MARCELLE  mmccullough@pvestates.org

LUNADA BAY SOUTH Larry Manth

Fall is near with shorter daylight hours.  
Let’s keep in mind the safety of our neighbors, 
especially with the early release of prisoners 
from the CA prison system. Report anything 
suspicious. Many Lunada Bay homes were 
burglarized this past year. We need Block 
Captains to help put a stop to this and keep 
alert.  If you can volunteer contact me at  
310-793-6206. We need you. Let’s work 
together to keep our neighborhoods safe!

LARRY MANTH Larrymanth@gmail.com

VALMONTE  Kyle Daniels

Thank you for a great turnout for National 
Night Out. The Valmonte area continues with 
sporadic criminal activity so it’s important to 
look out for our neighbors, especially when 
they are out of town. Our area still needs 
more block captains and as I end my term as 
Area Coordinator, we need your help to take 
over where I have left off.  Thanks for all your 
support, and let’s keep PVE a safe place to 
call home! 

KYLE DANIELS surfrealtor@gmail.com

Left to Right: Steve Burns-Membership Coordinator, Janet Earl-Vice 
President, Carolyn Lizdenis-Lunada Bay East Area Coordinator, Margo 
Greenberg-Malaga Cove Area Coordinator, Karen Logan-President, 
Larry Manth-Lunada Bay South Area Coordinator, Kyle Daniels-Valmonte 
Area Coordinator, Betty Tatge-Secretary, Ron Sears-Treasurer, Marcelle 
McCullough-Community Relations Officer PVE PD.
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Senior Scams on the Rise!  
Scams targeting seniors are now considered “the crime of the 21st century”.  The National Council on Aging reports 

it’s not always strangers who target seniors; over 90% of all reported elder abuse is committed by family members, often 
adult children and grandchildren. If you feel you are the subject of a scam or know someone who may be, contact PVE-
CARES at 310-378-4211. Be aware of ongoing scams in PVE, join Neighborhood Watch.

Special thanks to PVLifeToday for providing a Neighborhood Watch PSA in their 2014 
publication. Check out www.PVLifeToday.com for “Happenings in Your Neighborhood”, community 
information, local events, and contacts in PVE and the rest of the Peninsula and the South Bay. 

NW 2013 Board of Directors

PVE-CARES Senior Prom 
Approximately 100 members of PVE-CARES attended 

the first “Senior Prom” held at the Palos Verdes Golf 
Club May 15, 2013. Edward Gentsch (pictured left with 
Council Member Bird) celebrated his 100th birthday. 
Seniors and Adult Dependents can register for PVE-
CARES by calling 310-378-4211 EXT  2131.




